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Contact us by email on 
enquiries@newmillsschool.co.uk 
or by telephone on 01663 743 284

Open Evening 
Wednesday 28th September 5pm - 8pm
The staff and students of New Mills School warmly invite you to our 

Open Evening.
Come and see how our wide and ambitious curriculum provides Come and see how our wide and ambitious curriculum provides 
challenge for all, equipping students with the knowledge, skills and 

desire to succeed.

You will meet our staff and students who will answer all the questions 
you have as you make the important decision of choosing the right 

secondary school for your child. 

See our learning community alive with activity - we are confident you See our learning community alive with activity - we are confident you 
will be impressed with the enthusiasm and teamwork you will see.
Activities are scheduled throughout the evening with speeches from 
Headteacher, Heather Watts, and students at 5.30pm and 6.30pm in 

our art filled assembly hall.

We look forward to welcoming you.
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